
METTING WITH STUDENTS

Dear students,

Zagreb University of Applied Sciences is undergoing reaccreditation process, 
executed by the Agency for Science and Higher Education. For this purpose, 
our university will be visited by Expert Panel. Meetings with the university 
management, faculty and students’ representatives are a mandatory part of 
the process. With this in mind, we kindly ask you to participate in the meeting 
with the Expert Panel on Tuesday, 13th May 2025 from 10,15am to 11,00am at 
Vrbik 8, 1st floor, VIJEĆNICA. We encourage as many of you as possible to use 
the opportunity to participate and voice your opinions to the Expert Panel.

You can find more on the reaccreditation process on the Agency for Science 
and Higher Education webpage.


